
 

 

 

 

5th January 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As you are aware the Minister for Education has confirmed that all schools will re-open tomorrow 

(Thursday 6th January 2022).  As we look forward to our return to school tomorrow, we would like to wish 

all staff, students and their families a very Happy New Year. 

 

With our COVID team members of Ms Powell and Ms Bourke, we want to remind you all of the 

importance of our shared responsibility to continue to work with all government guidelines.  Thanks to 

all students and families in advance for supporting our COVID-19 protocols, which are in place to keep all 

in our community safe. 

 

As you know we have an Addition to the Code of Behaviour in light of Covid-19 which we have reviewed 

lately. We ask that parents/guardians take the time to read through this policy with your daughters in 

advance of our return to school. 

 

Please ask your daughters to check that their cloth face mask fits over their mouth and nose and does not 

need constant adjustment.  Also as doors and windows will be open, your daughters should wear warm 

layers under their uniform and wear their school coat each day. 

 

On our return to school please keep students who are unwell at home.  There was a move towards “go 

to school and see how you are feeling” at the end of last term.  We understand this can often be difficult 

with varying home/work circumstances but we would urge you to err on the side of caution if your child 

is feeling unwell prior to attending school.  This is to keep our staff, students and school community as 

safe as possible.  

 

Advice from the HSE is available on pages 2 and 3. 

 

You will note from our school calendar that on Monday 10th January our school has a Junior Cycle Training 

Day (along with other voluntary secondary schools in Clonmel and surrounding areas).  This is going ahead 

(at the moment) so students have a day at home on Monday.  Should this change we will let you know. 

 

Please see our prayer for the New Year below for all in the extended Loreto Community. 

 

We look forward to seeing all our students back in school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 
Sarah Rice,      Michele Culliton, 
Acting Principal     Acting Deputy Principal 

http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/
http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/COVID_19-Code-of-Behaviour-Addition-Jan-2022.pdf
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Our prayer for all in the extended Loreto Community: 
 
Thank you for another new year and for new chances every day. 
 

We pray for peace, hope, respect and justice, that we might share them 

with others. 

 

Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

HSE Advice 
Further advice is available at this link 

 
Please note information on managing COVID-19 cases, close contacts, etc  

is changing very regularly, so this will need to be checked often via the HSE website. 

At the moment the information we have is noted below. 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www2.hse.ie/coronavirus/
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HSE Advice continued 
Further advice is available at this link 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www2.hse.ie/coronavirus/

